
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING    
ON THE BUDGET OF    

MT. SAN ANTONIO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT     
OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY   

 

 The  governing  board  of  Mt.  San  Antonio  Community  College  District  will hold 

a  public hearing  on  the  PROPOSED  BUDGET  OF  THE DISTRICT  FOR  THE YEAR  

ENDING  JUNE 30,  2017,  prior to  Final  Adoption  as required  by Education  Code  Section  

85003.  

 

 The  public hearing  will  be  held  in  the District Board  Room,  Founders Hall, 
1100  North  Grand  Avenue,  Walnut,  California,  on  September  14, 2016,  at 6:30  p.m.   
The public is cordially invited to attend this meeting.     

 

 The  proposed  budget  will  be  on  file  and  available  for public inspection  at  the  

following  location  should  members of  the  public wish  to  review  the  budget  prior to  the  

public hearing.   Location:  Administrative  Services,  Building 4,  1100  North  Grand  
Avenue,  Walnut,  California,  from September  7  to  September  14, 2016,  during  the  

hours of  8:00  a.m.–5:00  p.m.  
 

 

Michael  D. Gregoryk  
Vice President, Administrative Services     
Mt. San Antonio Community College District      
1100 North Grand Avenue     
Walnut, CA    91789  

909.274.4230  




